Habitat Recovery Alliance Update – December 2020
For the URTLG and HRA partners, 2020 has been very busy.

We are proud to boast that through our collaborations and community networks we have achieved the following:

· Specific bushfire recovery (weed control, site preparation, nest box installations, planting) across 60 Ha across 13 properties

· Installation of 60 nest boxes (small mammals, owls, kookaburras, pardalotes)

· Planting & guarding over 7000 tubestock 

· Direct seeding over 5 Ha
· Mobilised approx. 400 volunteers who contributed 500 hours + to bushfire recovery

· Contributed over 9000 tubestock to wider bushfire affected community

We collaborated with community groups and volunteers including Habitat for Humanity, Gumeracha Mens Shed, Tea Tree Gully Mens Shed, Rotary Club of Onkaparinga.
We shared 36 Social Media posts which reached over 6000 people and got published in print media 13 articles, and had 2 radio interviews.

What next for us?

We have started working on our next project, thanks to funding support from  WIRES and Landcare Australia
Restoring Habitat in the Adelaide Hills
This project is supporting four properties that have common boundaries and collectively comprise approximately 300 Ha and are directly connected to the unburnt Cudlee Creek Conservation Park.

We have identified the areas we wish to restore and have held a community meeting with the four landholders.   

Our Mt Pleasant Farmers Market Nursery workshops have been held and we are on track to grow our proposed 5000 tubestock, although we may host another day in February, 2021, so if you are interested in helping out, please watch our Facebook page and this website for our calls for help.

Merry Xmas to you all and lets hope for a great start to 2021!
